TOM COLLINS

Commissioner

Soard of County Commirsioners

CLARK CCUNTY GOVERNMENT CENTER
500 & GRAND CENTRAL PKY

BOX 551601

LAS VEGAS NV 89155-1601
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January 10, 2014

Honorable Mayor Mark Wier and Council
Mesquite City Hall

10 E. Mesquite Blvd.

Mesquite, Nevada 89027

Dear Mayor and Council members,

I would like to offer my support for approval of item #7 on your January 14, 2014 City
Council agenda, to continue your contract with Mesquite Regional Business (MRB) for
the pursuit of economic development activities.

I have personally met with Mr, George Gault and Ms. Gaye Stockman and found them to
be extremely capable and knowledgeable in the area of economic development. As you
know, my Clark County district extends from urban areas in North Las Vegas up to rural
Northeast County, including Mesquite, Bunkerville, Moapa, and Moapa Valley, These
areas were hit particularly hard during the economic downturn and are in dire need of any
assistance to bring new economic development and growth to the area; I believe George
and Gaye are the folks that can help make this happen.

I look forward to working with you all in the future,

Your friend,

Tons Collnr
Clark &my Commmitesioner




